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About this 
Notice: 

PAN1323, PAN13x7 Series, Bluetooth Module Not Recommended For New Design 

Effective 
Date: 

Immediate 

Change 
Details: 

The PAN1323, PAN1317 and PAN1327 Series RF modules are Not Recommended For New Designs. 
The replacement part numbers detailed in this document should be designed in to all NEW designs 
moving forward.  
 
The PAN1316B and PAN1326B are 100% hardware and firmware compatible with the products they 
replace.   
 

Affected 
Parts: 

NRFND Replacement 

Series Part Number Series Part Number 

PAN1317 ENW-89827C2JF 

ENW-89827C2KF  

PAN1316B ENW-89823C3KF  

PAN1323 ENW-89842A2JF 

ENW-89842A2KF  

PAN1326B ENW-89823A3KF 

PAN1327 ENW-89827A2JF 

ENW-89827A2KF 

PAN1326B ENW-89823A3KF 

 

Datasheet(s): Attached 

Notes: Panasonic’s policy and commitment to our customers as an RF Module manufacturer is to continue producing part 
numbers, or their direct replacements, for a long as there is demand in production volumes.    
 
 


